
  

   

 

8 June 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 7 Science Investigations 

The Year 7 boys are working hard on their Science investigations which are projects that 
are undertaken in pairs.  This activity is one of the highlights of the year where they have 
the opportunity to investigate a scientific question which interests them which is then 
presented to the incoming Year 7 students on their induction day.  Most of these projects 
are conducted in school but some boys have asked that they undertake their projects at 
home.   

We are speaking to the boys making sure that in those cases we are confident that their 
projects are sensible and can be undertaken effectively and safely at home.  We have had 
to reject some project proposals on the basis of safety and have asked the boys to do an 
alternative method or investigation.  We would ask that if you son is undertaking his 
investigation at home that you check that you are happy with the project undertaken in 
your home and that you contact us before your son undertakes his investigation if you wish 
to clarify aspects of his chosen investigation. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Dr E Baker 
Director of Science and Head of Chemistry 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


